
 
 

 

The Holland Township PTO is excited to announce that our biggest fundraiser for 
this year, the Bubble Run, is off to a great start! It’s not too late to register your 

student to be a part of this fun and healthy way to support our school. 

How can you support the Bubble Run? 
 

1. First Register or re-Login to your parent dashboard and complete your 
child’s student webpage at getmovinfundhub.com. School Identifier: 
6627a13d7efdd 

2. Share with friends and family, they want to help! 

• Send 10-15 emails and/or text messages 

• Post to Facebook or Instagram 

• Help your child reach their goal! 
3. Check the Holland Township PTO Facebook Page for the latest contests 

and fun updates on our progress! 
4. Pat yourself on the back for supporting our school and our community 

through your student’s involvement! 

Thank you for Support! Together, let’s make our HTS pavilion a reality! 
 
 

> What is the Bubble Run? 
The Bubble Run is a fundraiser sponsored by the PTO. It will be held during school on October 25th and students will have the 
opportunity to participate in a fun run on the track with bubble machines creating some extra excitement! 
 
> What are we fundraising for? 
We are trying to raise $20,000 to build a pavilion at Holland Township School. The pavilion will be used as an outdoor 
classroom, a shady place for activities at recess, and for a variety of other events within our community!  
 
> Can my child win prizes for participating? 
Absolutely! To keep the Bubble Run fun and engaging, we have a variety of prizes available for individual students based on 
the amount that they raise. 

• Earn a Croc Bracelet just for registering for for the Bubble Run  

• Earn a Croc charm for every $10 raised, up to $100 

• Raise $250? You will get to silly string Mrs. Snyder, Mrs. Wardell, and Officer D.! 

• Raise $500 or more? You’re a super star – win a Burrito Blanket! 

• Top Fundraiser in the School will win a Nintendo Switch Lite! 
In addition to the individual incentives, we are running contests each week for classes, homerooms, and the entire school to 
work together to earn more fun! Check the Holland Township PTO Facebook page each week for updates on the contests and 
winners. 
 
> Can I attend the Bubble Run? 
While parents cannot attend in person, the event will be live-streamed so you can tune in virtually and be part of the fun! 

Questions? E-mail HollandTwpPTO@gmail.com 


